





- A parent engagement night is planned yearly for all parents in the Board. A presentation on
bullying by guest speaker Dr. Pepler is being considered as p
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January 8, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. at the CEC is an interactive evening on Preparing Your Child with

Differing Abilities for the Sacraments.

January 29, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. at the CEC is an Information Session Supporting the Transition of

Children with Differing Abilities into Dufferin-Peel.

At the December meeting, EQAO results for students with differing abilities was reviewed.

i) Responding to Paula Lima, Superintendent Wayne Brunton clarified that SEAC meetings are
open to all parents. Laurie-Anne Clark added that the next meetings are January 15,
February 12, March 11, April 22, May 20 and June 10, 2020.

Parish Representative Report - NIL
ACCESS DP - NIL
Monthly Member Update Report - NIL

E. Information / Committee Updates

1.
2.
3.

F. Other
1.

Correspondence - NIL
CCCSC In-Service Committee Update - NIL
Webinars

The Public Budget Consultation Webinar date has changed to Tuesday, April 21, 2019.

Responding to Jennifer Cazabon, Superintendent Wayne Brunton clarified that CSC can carry
over fundraising bank balances if they are trying to achieve a goal as long as the reason for the
fundraising is put into the CSC minutes.

Responding to Dinah Langley’s email question, Trustee Stefano Pascucci clarified that the Board
is looking into finding the best vape detectors and have reached out to other boards who have
installed vape detectors in their schools.

Responding to Sherryl Cole, Superintendent Wayne Brunton clarified that the Board approved
vendors can be accessed through the school principal.

Responding to Sherryl Cole, Trustee Stefano Pascucci clarified that once vape detectors have
been selected and approved, the Plant Department will probably first install them in secondary
schools. Superintendent Wayne Brunton added that they might have superintendents
determine where the greatest needs for vape detectors exist within their family of schools to
determine which schools will get them first.

Responding to Roxanne Smith, Trustee Stefano Pascucci and Superintendent Wayne Brunton
clarified that they have not heard of students being given tickets for vaping on school property.
Responding to Dinah Langley’s email question, Superintendent Wayne Brunton clarified that the
School Generated Funds report posted on school websites is not a detailed report. If parents
want
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